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Bishop Joseph Brennan’s Statement on the Death of Pope Francis 
 
In light of the Holy See’s announcement of the death of Pope Francis on April 21, Bishop Joseph 
Brennan, conveyed the following statement in remembrance:  
 

Pope Francis’ unwavering spirit of service has left a profound and lasting impact on 
the life of our Church. May his example of compassion and outreach continue to 
inspire us all. I ask that you join me in prayer: Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and 
let perpetual light shine upon him.  

 
As we navigate through the ceremonies and processes of the coming days, we will continue to 
provide you with information. For questions and inquiries, please visit this web page.   
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